We are in receipt of the City of Auburn’s notification letter informing us
of the upcoming Plan Commission public hearing; and of the proposed
zoning designations for our properties located at County Roads 48 and
19, DeKalb County, Indiana.

We understand that our property is under the jurisdiction of the Extra-
Territorial Jurisdiction of the City of Auburn, Indiana.

It is our desire to market our land for industrial use and to that end we
are in favor of the proposed zoning designation of I-1/Light Industrial-

Heavy Commercial Zoning District. GITY OF AUBUAN

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDING,

Thank you PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
Signed: RECEIVED
JAMES P PAPAGIANNIS /O—7 —0D9
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